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Message from the Guest Editor

This Special Issue is soliciting manuscripts addressing
topics related to the evaluation and management of sleep
disorders and its symptoms in the primary care setting.
Original articles, commentaries, and reviews on the
prevalence, screening, evaluation, and diagnostic
strategies of sleep disorders in primary care, as well as on
the evaluation of the risk factors, natural history, and
consequences of sleep disorders, and on the topics of
management and treatment options available will be
considered.

The aim of the Special Issue is to provide updated
information of the current screening, diagnosis, and
management of sleep disorders in primary care settings.
Additional research to identify potential barriers to
effectively addressing sleep disorders, to improve the
diagnostic accuracy of screening tools and the provision of
sleep services in primary care are particularly welcome.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Healthcare is an international, scientific, peer-reviewed,
open access journal on health care systems, industry,
technology, policy, and regulation, and is published
semimonthly online by MDPI. Ocular Wellness & Nutrition
Society (OWNS) is affiliated with Healthcare and its
members receive discounts on article processing charges.
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